
August 7, 2019 

 

August Bluewater West Leg Pigging  

 

On August 8, 2019, Kinetica Energy Express will perform maintenance pigging on the West Leg of the 
Bluewater system. In order to complete this pigging, Kinetica will need to reverse the system’s normal 
direction of flow.  As a result, all production south and west of the Cocodrie plant on the Bluewater 
system will be directed north on the West Leg into the Pecan Island station. At this time, no nomination 
adjustments are necessary. 

Customers are strongly advised to monitor the EBB for updates. 

For questions regarding facilities or operations, please contact Rae Donaldson at (985) 223-6149. 

For scheduling questions, please contact the Gas Scheduling team at (713) 228-3347 ext 420. 


